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                                Looking Back 

 

The end of term was as busy as ever. We enjoyed a 

whole school walk from the school to Fort Henry for a 

picnic. The weather was kind and we enjoyed walking in 

our beautiful surroundings. How lucky we are to have 

this on our doorstep! We also journeyed out to Burghley 

House where, after a visit to the house itself and some 

time spent sketching in the gardens, the children all got 

very wet in the Garden of Surprises! Our leavers play, set 

in the school staff room, was a delight and a fitting end 

to the children’s time here at primary school. 

 

Looking Forward 

 

As I write, there are workmen on site fitting our new 

school kitchen in time for the beginning of term; our 

canopy over the class 1 play area is being refurbished 

and we are also about to have new gates fitted at the 

entrance to the school. Staff are busy preparing for the 

new term in school, and we are looking forward to our 

new Wrap Around Care facility that will be run in school 

from the beginning of next term. Our school website is in 

the process of being refurbished. We try to keep this as 

up-to-date as possible, so do have a look to see what we 

are up to in the new year. 

We are looking forward to welcoming 11 new children to 

the school at the end of August. 

 

 

 

Some of you will 

have met members 

of our Governing 

Body and some of 

FOEGS (Friends of 

Exton and Greetham 

School) at Greetham 

Church Fete in July.  

We are lucky to have 

so many people 

willing to give up 

their time to support 

the school in 

whatever capacity 

they are able. We 

truly feel that we are 

a community school 

and are grateful for 

all that the local 

community offers us.  

We are always keen 

to share what we do 

with the community. 

The next community 

lunch is on Thursday 

25th September at 

1.30pm. Please 

phone the school to 

book a place. 

For more information about the school please visit our 
website www.extonschool.co.uk or ring us on 01572 

812380.  
Come and see us in action! 
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